
 

Notice of Study Commencement 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study  

Mountainview Road (between Olde Base Line Road and Granite Stones Road) 
 

The Study 
The Town of Caledon has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) for 
Mountainview Road between Olde Base Line Road and Granite Stones Road. The improvements are 
required to meet the Town’s development needs considering satisfactory level of service and safe 
driving conditions along Mountainview within the study area. 

 

 
The Process 
The study is being carried out in accordance with the requirements outlined in the Municipal Engineers 
Association (MEA) Municipal Class EA document (October 2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 & 2015), 
which is an approved process under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. Public Information 
Centre (PICs) will be held to discuss issues related to the project, including alternative solutions, 
evaluation criteria, environmental impacts and mitigation measures. PIC dates and details will be 
advertised as the study progresses. Once the study is complete, an Environmental Study Report (ESR) 
will be prepared and available for public review and comment. A Notice of Completion will be issued at 
that stage. 

Comments Invited 
A key component of the study will involve consultation with interested stakeholders, the public and 
regulatory agencies. You are encouraged to provide your comments* to be incorporated into the project 
planning. Please contact either one of the following project representatives if you would like further 
information on the project, have any questions or comments, or like to be added to the study mailing 
list. 
 
Arash Olia P.Eng. 
Transportation Planning Technologist 
Town of Caledon  
Tel: (905) 584-2272 ext. 4073 
Email: arash.olia@Caledon.ca 

Muhammad Khan M.Eng., P.Eng. 
Senior Transportation Engineer  
Amec Foster Wheeler 
Tel:  (905) 335-2353 
Email: muhammad.khan@amecfw.com 

  
Information related to the study and consultation process will also be posted on the Town of Caledon’s 
website at www.caledon.ca/notices 

* Information collected will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 


